
News story: Intimidation in Public
Life: launch event

The Committee will be launching its report on intimidation in public life at
an event on Wednesday 13 December.

The Committee will be publishing its report ‘Intimidation in Public Life: A
Review by the Committee on Standards in Public Life’ on Wednesday 13
December. Copies of the report will be online from 10am.

On the same day, we will be holding a launch seminar about intimidation in
public life from 10am to 11am in central London. A note of the seminar will
be made available after the event. Limited spaces are available, so please
contact the Secretariat by email at public@public-standards.gov.uk by 8
December if you would like to attend.

You can also follow the event on Twitter @publicstandards #publiclife

Sign up to updates from our website if you would like to hear more news about
our review.

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-intimidation-in-public-life-launch-event/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-intimidation-in-public-life-launch-event/
mailto:public@public-standards.gov.uk
https://twitter.com/PublicStandards
https://twitter.com/search?src=typd&q=%23publiclife
https://www.gov.uk/government/email-signup/new?email_signup%5Bfeed%5D=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Forganisations%2Fthe-committee-on-standards-in-public-life.atom

